Video transcript: 
A message to volunteers from Mervyn Williamson, Chairman of Thomas Pocklington Trust

I want to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers – not just from myself as chair - but from the whole board of trustees and all our staff here at Thomas Pocklington Trust!  
 
You are an integral part of the work we do in supporting blind and partially sighted people to live the lives they wish to lead.
 
From our brilliant Sight Loss Council members, Young Voices and Students Voices volunteers, or those that give their time, expertise and passion to run events - or just help us to run ours – we thank you!! 
 
We simply could not deliver what we do without you.  Thank you. 
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